Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Laura Turner Planning Services
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Five announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 11, 2013, 5:00 p.m. − 7:00 p.m.; presentation at 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Palm Bay Hospital (Health First) Auditorium, 1425 Malabar Road NE, Palm Bay, Florida 32907
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Public Kick-Off Meeting for Malabar Road (SR 514) Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study from Babcock Street (SR 507) to US 1 in Brevard County, Florida (Financial Project ID Number 430136-1-22-01). The purpose of the study is to evaluate alternatives to improve capacity on this roadway segment. The project extends approximately 3.64 miles. Additional project details are available at the project website: www.sr514Malabar.com. Public Participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, disability, or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Vic Poteat, P.E., Consultant Project Manager (Atkins) at (407)806-4129 or by email at: vic.poteat@atkinsglobal.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Libertad Acosta-Anderson, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5383 or by email at: libertad.acosta-anderson@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: either Ms. Libertad Acosta-Anderson, P.E. at (386) 943-5383 or by email at libertad.acosta-anderson@dot.state.fl.us; or Mr. Vic Poteat, P.E., at (407)806-4129 or by email at: vic.poteat@atkinsglobal.com.
